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‘armen ross' via Clerk PCN applications <clerk.pcn@lacity.org> Mon, Sep 13, 2021 at 3:22 PM
Reply-To: armen ross <armenross@yahoo.com>
To: Daniel Luna <clerk.pcn@lacity.org>

Hi Daniel,
My client would like to withdraw the PCN represented by Council File: 21-0769.

Please let me know the steps that need to be taken to effectuate the withdrawal.

Thank you.
Armen D. Ross
President, The Ross Group, Inc. President, Crenshaw Chamber of Commerce
5482 Wilshire Blvd., Ste 415 PO Box 8193
Los Angeles, CA 90036 Los Angeles, CA 90008
323.712.5800 phone 323.293.2900
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